Christmas Performance
December 2020
07525128045
 


Our Christmas Performance may look a little different this year but none the less, its just as fantastic as ever before! This year due to the restrictions with Covid-19 we are unable to carry out our usual Christmas Play where family and friends attend to watch the children perform. Instead this year the children are performing for a Christmas DVD which will be available to order and purchase through the playgroup. Details of ordering and payment are to follow.

Snack Fee
The snack fee for December is £15. 

Open Day
We are holding a Virtual Playgroup Open Day for prospective children on Saturday 12th December at 11am. 
Parents must register for this event which can be accessed on the school website at www.maineips.com – Admissions section. Those registered to attend will be entered into a draw to win a £20 voucher for The Kandy Shop!
If you know of anyone who would be 
interested in a place next year, please spread the word. 
The Open Day for prospective Primary One children will be held on Saturday 12th December also from 10am via the same link, both can be registered at once.
There is a virtual tour now available on the website to view both the Playgroup and the Primary School.
 
SICKNESS/ABSENCES
For your attention could you please refer to the posters/leaflets that have been sent on seesaw for information on what to do in the event of symptoms related to Covid-19.  We ask that children do not attend Playgroup if they, or any member of their household is displaying any symptoms and to continue to follow the government guidelines.
Christmas Holidays
There has been a change to the Christmas Holidays. 
Children will now finish on Friday 18th of December at their normal time. Children are welcome to wear Christmas Jumpers/Own clothing on this day for a small Christmas Party.
Children will return to school on Monday 4th January 2021.
December Birthdays

Merry Christmas
We’d like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  Thank you for your continued support!

Newsletters are available in the Playgroup section on the school website
www.maineips.com
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Maine Integrated Playgroup
Designated Child Protection Officers – Fiona McCambridge and Marie McKeown
SENco – Fiona McCambridge
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